
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 6, 2025 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE  

Swearing-in Ceremony and Regular City Commission Meeting Rescheduled 
 

Due to the upcoming election on March 11, 2025, the Regular City Commission 
Meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. The 
Swearing-in Ceremony will be held before the meeting, starting at 5:30 p.m. 

Due to storm damage at the City Auditorium and the unavailability of the Holiday 
Inn, both events will now take place at the Church of the Isles, located at 200 24th 
Avenue, Indian Rocks Beach, FL 33785. 

Details: 

• Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 
• Time:  

o Swearing-in Ceremony: 5:30 p.m. 
o Regular City Commission Meeting: 6:00 p.m. 

• Location: Church of the Isles, 200 24th Avenue, Indian Rocks Beach, FL 
33785 

For more information, contact the City Clerk's office. (727) 595-2517 
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